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Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors – It is 

now time to schedule your advisement 

appointment! You should have received an 

email from your advisor with a link to make 

an appointment. Please schedule your 

appointment if you have not already done 

so. Seniors currently participating in 

Internship I will receive an email from their 

advisor in the coming weeks regarding 

advisement.   

 

From the Desk of Dean Thomas Hodges:  
College of Education Gamecocks, welcome to the Fall 2024 semester!  
 
To our new students, we are so excited to have you join our College of Education 
family. From our dedicated staff to our world-class faculty, your experience in the 
College of Education will be among the most rewarding periods of your life. To our 
returning students, welcome home! My wish for all of you is that you are 
supported, nurtured in your learning and challenged in extraordinary ways. 
Wrestle with challenging ideas! Get out of your comfort zones. Try something new 
professionally. It may go terribly awry, but it will bring you new insights and make 
you better in the service of children, families, schools and communities. Here’s to 
a semester filled with endless possibilities! 
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VOLUNTEER & JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

 

The REMEDY study is looking for volunteer students to participate in 
dietary interventions/classes on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
evenings and looking for students to help with childcare during the 
classes. Please scan the QR code to fill out the survey, if interested.  

 

Did You Know? 

September will begin our monthly student sessions – 
Cookies and Conversation. We will be featuring a 
variety of monthly topics and share resources for our 
students. We encourage all students to come out and 
enjoy this fellowship along with sweet treats. 

WHERE: Wardlaw 110 
WHEN: September 12th @ 3:00pm-4:00pm 
 

WELCOME from Dr. Angela Baum,  

Associate Dean for Academic Affairs 

 

As we enter the fall semester, our team is here to 

help make your time as students both professionally 

enriching and enjoyable. The College of Education is 

your home while you're a student and after you 

graduate. Over the past year, we've engaged 

internal and external stakeholders to help us expand 

and innovate opportunities for you in the college. We 

hope you will take advantage of your time in the 

college and try new classes or research with world-

class faculty. In all your endeavors, our team is here 

to support your journey.  

 
 
 
 
Graduate Students: 
If you plan to graduate in December 2024, 
apply by September 20 in 
my.sc.edu under Apply to Graduate. 
Commencement is Monday, December 16. 

 

Stop by Gamecock EdQuarters (Wardlaw 113) or 

email coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu with any questions! 

https://uofsc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3eKxaunAMx6RgDs?Q_CHL=qr
https://my.sc.edu/
mailto:coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu

